



Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF T. 0303 123 1113 F. 01625 524510 www.ico.org.uk

Philip Rutnam
Permanent Secretary
Home Office
2 Marsham Street
London
SW1P 4DF

18 July 2017

Dear Philip



I thought it opportune to write to you to highlight my concerns about this and other issues we are experiencing across the Information Commissioner's FOI



Mixed Sources
Product group from well-manage
forests, controlled sources and
recycled wood or filter



On our FOI remit we have seen
a considerable number cases involving delay, either in respect of dealing
with the original request,

Yours sincerely,

James Dipple-Johnstone Deputy Information Commissioner